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October 22, 2014

Dear YKSD Community,

The District is aware of the increased concern regarding the Ebola virus. We will
continue to work closely with all public health experts at the local, state, and
federal levels in monitoring this situation. YKSD would be contacted by the
health department if one of our students, patents, or staff members have been
exposed to the virus. The safety and health of students and staff is our top
priority, and we are committed to keeping you informed as we learn more.

Below is a message the District received from the National Association of State
Ditectors of Pupil Transportation. The attached document included is from
TSA Surface Transportation regarding Ebola. The information references the
impact of traveling and health and safety matters. It also provides facts about
Ebola on the second page of the attachment.

Please review the attached bulletin, and reference the CDC website to obtain the
latest information and guidance on the topic.

Thank you,

Superintendent

The mission of the Yukon-Koyukuk School District, in active partnership with its families and commumities, is to provide our students with the
skills and knowledge necessary to become contributing members of their families, communities and socicty.
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